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Working Toward a Sustainable Community

Property Owner January 8, 2019
1234 Marlboro St
Keene, NH 03431

Re:  Public Meeting Invitation - Marlboro Street Rehabilitation Project

Parcel: 1234 Marlboro St.

Dear Property Owner,

As you may know, the City is planning a major rehabilitation project for Marlboro Street this summer. Work
will include water and sewer main rehabilitation, curb and sidewalk repair, paving, and streetscape
improvements. We anticipate the project will last the majority of the construction season. There will be
temporary traffic impacts for the duration of construction. We also expect minor temporary impacts to
water and sewer services for some properties.

We are holding a public information meeting on Tuesday, January 15 to review the project. The meeting
will be in the Blastos Room at the Keene Ice Arena at 380 Marlboro Street. The entrance to the Blastos
Room is to the right of the main entrance to the facility. The City’s design consultant and staff will be
available to provide details. This will be a great opportunity to review the preliminary design plans, provide
input, and have any questions answered. The schedule for the meeting is as follows:

4:30 – 6:00 PM:
6:00 PM – 6:30 PM:
6:30 PM – 7:30 PM:

Open House
Presentation
Questions and Answers

Visit this link for an electronic version of the invitation flyer: https://bit.ly/2TpK7Ts

Visit this link for a recent Keene Sentinel article about the project: https://bit.ly/2QnAWkK

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the public works department at 603-352-6550. We
look forward to making this a successful project for the City’s residents, businesses, and visitors. Thanks in
advance.

Sincerely,

Brett Rusnock, PE, Civil Engineer


